
Newsletter August 2024 

June: - A few members of the section attended the Reivers Rally.  

There was a good turnout of 33 motorcycles at the Tees Cottage Pumping 
Station open day thanks to Mike Roberts, and Brian Smith for co-ordinating 
the display.  

Unfortunately, a heavy downpour soaked the riders on the Saturday afternoon 
Social run and concours thanks to Dave Headon’s organisation. The concours 
trophy was won by Victoria Feldon on her 1991 Kawasaki 

We enjoyed viewing over 100 Classic bike and cars on a fine June evening in 
support the Great North Air Ambulance fund raising event at their HQ at Urlay 
Nook. 

Five enjoyed the Evening Excursion from Sedgefield village green through the 
Durham lanes thanks to Nigel Clark for an interesting route taking in some of 
the world’s oldest railway infrastructure. 

 
We wish Viv Tubby well for his recovery following his recent detainment in 
hospital.  
 
18th August Baydale Run details from Bobby Robinson or website  
 

 


